
From: Watson, Dale <dwatson@aging.sc.gov>
To: Morris, Stevesmorris@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/21/2017 1:35:49 PM
Subject: FW: Mrs Williams

From: Watson, Dale
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 12:38 PM
To: Watson, Dale
Subject: RE: Mrs Williams

As of now...
Ms. Williams was discharged Sunday to her home. Staff had arranged for Home Health and Durable Medical Equipment.
The equipment was to arrive on Saturday, but daughter was not available. When Ms. W arrived to her house, daughter was
not available and resident was sent to McLeod Hospital. Administrator spoke with Social Worker to explain what services
had been arranged, but unable to be delivered. Adult Protective Services in Florence was contacted.

From: Watson, Dale
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 12:20 PM
To: Morris, Steve
Subject: RE: Mrs Williams

Steve,

Central Midlands staff are checking on it for me. I will let you know. 

dale

From: Morris, Steve
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 8:48 AM 
To: Watson, Dale 
Subject: Mrs Williams

Any word on how it went Sunday?

Steve Morris
Executive Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910
smorris@aging.sc.gov
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